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From Our Friends At
The National Hospice and

Palliative Care Organization

The National Hospice and Palliative Care Organization (NHPCO) has
released the 2024 Pediatric Palliative and Hospice Care Needs Assessment.
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released the 2024 Pediatric Palliative and Hospice Care Needs Assessment.

Check out the information below from NHPCO:

If your organization has cared for at least one pediatric patient during the
last four years, please complete the survey.

The Needs Assessment is a product of NHPCO’s Pediatric Advisory Council
and the NHPCO Pediatric Facts and Figures Workgroup with the goal to gain a
better understanding of the organizations and providers caring for pediatric
patients with serious illnesses throughout the United States. The
Needs Assessment will help direct the creation of resources and support
advocacy.

Everyone is welcome to respond. You do not need to be an NHPCO member
to complete the survey.

While there is no hard deadline for submissions, NHPCO would appreciate it if
best attempts were made to submit your organization's answers by May 31st.

Any questions can be directed to the Pediatric Advisory Council
at pediatrics@nhpco.org.
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Make sure your program is included on this map.  Your survey input will help to
accurately reflect the pediatric palliative and hospice care landscape across the
country.

We invite you to visit our websites, online informational communities where you
can find regional and statewide resources, as well as national connections and
other pertinent information. 

www.ppcc-pa.org
www.chpcc.org
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